
 

Robert Baker - Class of 1973 

My most vivid memory is the Senior Lounge. 

Southeast Memories 
My family lived at 6423 South Benton when I was in high school.  Russell, 
Rhonda and Tracy are also Southeast graduates. 

I participated in football and the American Royal. 

I remember my gym teacher Mr. Gurley. 

An important current event during those years was Martin Luther King’s 
death. 

I spent time away from school working and at Swope Park. 

After high school graduation, I was off to school after an injury in 1974.  
Today, I am a programmer analyst. 

My message to other Southeast graduates is “Keep believing.”


